
 Visiting Hours 
  3 PM to 7 PM, Sunday – Saturday

Visits are limited to one person at a  
time for no more than ONE HOUR   
per day per patient, unless 
otherwise authorized by the Hospital 
for example, any patient in isolation

· Patients undergoing same day surgery
or other  procedures may bring a
companion who may remain with the
patient through the initial intake process; and may rejoin the 
patient following the procedure for the discharge process 

· Visitors may not be present during procedures and in the
recovery room except for pediatrics, childbirth, and patients
with an intellectual, developmental, or other cognitive disability

· Visitors will be provided with appropriate personal protective
equipment and must wear and follow the instructions provided
on how to put on and remove the item(s)

· Appropriate face covering at all times...No eating in patient
rooms

· Visitors must undergo symptom and temperature checks upon
entering the facility and shall be denied entry if they report
signi icant	COVID-19	exposure	or	symptoms	during	the	prior 14
days	or	have	a	temperature	equal	to	or	greater	than	100.0
degrees Fahrenheit

· Once in the facility, visitors
must remain in the patient’s
room throughout the visit
except when directed by
hospital staff to leave

· All visitors must be 18 years
of age or older except in rare
occasions as determined
by Woodhull

When medically necessary and 		
visitor is esential to the patient’s care;
The visitor is a family member or legal 
representative of a patient in an  
imminent end-of-life situation; or
For a visitor of a woman in labor, an  
infant in the neonatal ICU, or a  
pediatric patient.

Any “Special Situation” visitor, must be 
screened for symptoms (cough, shortness of 

breath, temperature, etc.) or potential  
exposure to someone with COVID-19 prior 

to entering the hospital. Visitors who exhibit 
COVID-19 symptoms, or who have potentially 
had exposure to someone with COVID-19 will 

not be permitted to visit patients.

Special Situation Visitation: 24/7 

REVISED VISIT ATION POLICY 
EFFEC 

 TIVE IMMEDIATELY
To prevent the spread of 

COVID-19: Effective 
February 15, 2021,  
patient visitation at  

NYC Health + Hospitals/Woodhull  
is being gradually reinstated in  
compliance with the Governor’s 

Executive Order and the  
NYSDOH directives




